
CCG30. Herbert Protocol and Implementation in Falkirk HSCP 
 

The committee considered a report by the Health and Social Care 
Partnership (HSCP) Locality Manager on progress within the Partnership 
in supporting the national launch of the Herbert Protocol. 

 
The Herbert Protocol had been operating since 2017 to assist the Police 
Scotland and other agencies to quickly and safely locate missing people 
with dementia. The scheme had been rolled out nationwide from 21 
September 2021. 
 
The report highlighted the purpose and the use of the standardised 
Herbert Protocol form. The families of those individuals with dementia 
were requested to complete the form to assist agencies to locate the 
person should they fail to return to their place of residence. The 
information sought included places of importance, places often visited 
and health issues. The families were responsible for updating the form. 
Appendix 2 of the report attached a public information leaflet.  
 
Decision 
 
The committee noted the report. 

 


